Sequoyah Elementary School
PTA General Membership Meeting Minutes
Friday June 5, 2015

Attendance
(based on sign in sheet): 14 people

Stephanie Strahan Carla Wardell
Kathleen Mclnnis Paula Summers
Antonio Scott Taline Diarbi
Catherine Myers Erin Dodge

Rick Kellar Mary Calo

Pamela Lowe Jean-Yves Van Halle
Bobbi Jasper Kelli Markham

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm by Stephanie Strahan, new PTA president elect.
Stephanie thanked everyone for attending and explained that the main purpose of this meeting
is to approve the 2015-2016 budget in advance for the newly elected board to operate in the
upcoming school year.

Approval of 2015-2016 Operating Budget
Tina Webb, new President elect joined by teleconference and gave a quick explanation of what
changes were done to the current budget.

Overall, the budget was cleaned up. Certain items were moved to the program section and
cultural arts was broken down by grade. Art fever has been added on.

Kelli Markham motioned to approve the budget and Mr. Antonio Scott seconded it. All were in
favor.

Miscellaneous
Jean-Yves expressed that the PTA is here to support the school and the teachers but
sometimes its not clear what the teachers need.

Tina Webb commented that we would like to have the room mothers of each class be a PTA
liaison to have better communication.

Meeting ended at 6:00pm
Respectfully Submitted,

Taline Diarbi
SES PTA Sectretary 2015-2016



